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Note Verbale No 128 / DIPL / DS / SDASEI / SAB / zg 
 

 The Ministry of External Relations of the Republic of Cameroon presents its 
compliments to the African Union Commission in Addis Ababa, Ethiopia, and has the 
honor to acknowledge receipt of its Note Verbal of 26 February 2015, 
 
 The Note informed the Government of the decisions taken at the Twenty-
Fourth Ordinary Session of the Assembly of the Union held in Addis Ababa, Ethiopia, 
in January 2015, regarding the full implementation of the Yamoussoukro Decision on 
the liberalization of air transport markets in Africa and the establishment of a single air 
transport market in Africa by 2017. 
 

Considering the African integration, as well as the socio-economic impact of these 
declarations, the Ministry wishes to inform that the Government of the Republic of 
Cameroon is fully committed to participate and to implement these decisions. 
 
The Ministry would therefore be grateful if the Commission would include the Republic 
of Cameroon as an integral part of the said Decisions and Declarations, with immediate 
effect and without reservation. 
 
The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Cameroon avails itself of this 
opportunity to renew to the Commission of the African Union in Addis Ababa the 
assurances of its highest consideration. 
 
Yaoundé, November 22, 2018 

 
AFRICAN UNION 
COMMISSION 
 
-ADDIS-ABEBA, ETHIOPIA- 

 

  

 

 


